
Minutes of the Meeting of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
August 7, 2017 

 
Present: Jim Sampsell, Christie Holloway, Rick Dillon and Louise Biancuzzo 
 
Guests: None 
 
Public comment: None 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 by Dillon with the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
Holloway made a motion to approve the minutes of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
meeting of June 5, 2017.  Dillon seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion.   
Holloway made a motion to approve the minutes of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
of July 3, 2017.  Sampsell seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Holloway recapped what was discussed at the NVJPC meeting.   
 
1.  The Comprehensive Plan was discussed. 
2.  The new chapter Agricultural Economic Development. 
3.  Dillon discussed the situation of exploring on how to get better internet access to everyone in 
our area and consistency with the electrical services. 
 
Holloway commented she would like to see a Marion Township sign saying Welcome to our 
Community somewhere around I-99 and I-80 interchange. 
 
Dillon also discussed of a meeting with Marion, Spring Township and engineers on a quick fix 
transportation improvements at the I-80 interchange 
 
New Business: None 
 
Holloway made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:15p.m.  Sampsell seconded the motion. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Louise Biancuzzo, Secretary 
Marion Township Planning Commission 
 
                                                                                                 
Christie Holloway, Chairman     Jim Sampsell 
 
 
                                     
Rick Dillon 


